
 S T A T E     O F    C O N N E C T I C U T  
DEPARTMENT  OF TRANSPORTATION 

 
2800 BERLIN TURNPIKE, P.O. BOX 317546 

NEWINGTON, CONNECTICUT 06131-7546 

 Phone: (860) 594-2669 

 

 January 20, 2022 

 

 

 

Ms. Amy Jackson-Grove 

Division Administrator 

Federal Highway Administration 

Connecticut Division 

450 Main Street, Suite 612 

Hartford, CT 06103 

Connecticut.FHWA@dot.gov 

 

Dear Ms. Jackson-Grove: 

 

 Subject:  Work Zone Safety and Mobility Process Review 2021 Final Report 
 

The Work Zone Safety and Mobility Process Review 2021 Final Report is attached to this 

letter for your use. 

 

Should you have any questions, please contact me at (860) 594-2669. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Christopher G. Angelotti, P.E. 

 Division Chief 

Bureau of Engineering and Construction 

 

Attachment:  

Work Zone Safety and Mobility Process Review 2021 Final Report 

 

cc:  David W. Nardone - Andrea Merejo (FHWA) 
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